
 

 

Registration Open! 
Sustainable Management of California’s 
Fire-Prone Landscapes: Using Grazing 

to Help Keep Communities Safe 

The California Range Management Advisory Committee, an 
advisory body to the California Natural Resources Agency, is 

co-hosting a virtual workshop with the California Fire Science 
Consortium to discuss the use of prescribed livestock grazing 

as a sustainable fuel reduction and environmental 
management tool. 

Three separate workshops in November will be from 10AM-
12PM followed by an optional virtual networking hour where 
participants can engage with each other and ask questions. 

Wildland Fuels: A Primer for 

Concerned Citizens & Grazers
 

November 5th, 2020
 
Registration Link
 

Using Grazing for Fuels Management 101: 

Practices & Strategies
 
November 12th, 2020
 

Registration Link
 

Organizing Community-Based Wildland Fuels 

Management Projects: Approaches and Examples
 

November 19th, 2020
 
Registration Link
 

Additional meeting materials are on the Workshop 
Webpage and recordings will also be available 
afterwards on the Range Management Advisory 

Committee’s Webpage. 

Please address questions to: 
Edith.Hannigan@bof.ca.gov 

https://calpoly.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_YLCzNJpIQ1y4jB2DMUQ7rQ
https://calpoly.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7iw2nh2DRJ-POj4n7G2tEA
https://calpoly.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_PUybizBfTmWXeJxvHAAcoA
http://www.cafiresci.org/events-webinars-source/category/rmac
http://www.cafiresci.org/events-webinars-source/category/rmac
https://bof.fire.ca.gov/board-committees/range-management-advisory-committee/
https://bof.fire.ca.gov/board-committees/range-management-advisory-committee/
mailto:Edith.Hannigan@bof.ca.gov



